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Mr. Monteith hosted the Hour of Code for elementary students to work on their Code.org and were
able to play coding games.

Mrs. Lechtenberg’s first grade class particpated in the innovation lab this month. They read the story
Polar Express and then used their engineering skills to build a bridge.

Ms. Vossberg’s class has bee reading about different gingerbread characters. They conducted an
experiment to see what would happen if the gingerbread man swam across the river. After their
experiment they were able to enjoy a gingerbread cookie.



We had a very successful elementary music concert. The kids did a wonderful job preforming and I’ve
received positive feedback from parents.

First grade students created their balloons her their “Macy’s Day Parade”. A big thanks to Mrs.
Throndson for putting together a video for parents and community members to view.
https://youtu.be/R9rt4QDGX0U

Third grade students worked on their Poject Linus. They were able to make 18 blankets that are
gifted to children in our area who are in need. This is a great experience for our students to
participate in and to welcome parents and grandparents into the building.

Throughout the month of December students and staff are invited to participate in a variety of different
dress up days and themes. On Grinch Day students were welcomed to school by the Grinch himself!
The Grinch also visited and read to 2nd graders.

https://youtu.be/R9rt4QDGX0U

